
MAR 131994'

Robert C. Harder, Ph.D., Secretary.

Department of Health and Environment
Landon State Office Building
Topeka, VS 66612-1290

Dear Dr. Harder:

Thank you for your letter of January 6,1994, which responded to the comments
and recommendations from our 1993 review of the Kansas radiation control
program.

We appreciate the positive actions that you and your staff are implementing
with regard to our comments. Your responses constitute acceptable refinements
of the program. In particular, we were pleased to learn that the six
regulatory requirements that had not been adopted within the 3-year period
allowed by the NRC, i.e., (1) quarterly audit of the performance of
radiographers, (2) bankruptcy notification, (3) misadministration reporting
requirements, (4) well logging requirements, (5) NVLAP certification of
dosimetry processors, and (6) decommissioning requirements, became effective
Kansas regulations on September 20, 1993.

We recognize the effort that must be expended by a State to maintain updated
regulations for compatibility purposes. Thank you for the support and
cooperation you and your staff have extended to our representatives.

Sincerely,
p . 5 :-- - By._

p. L s . GI
Richard L. Bangart, Director
Office of State Programs

cc:
G. W. Allen, Chief
X-Ray and RAM Control Section
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